
Good afternoon, Norco College, 
 
We received notification of an amended order by Riverside County extending school closures 
through June 19, 2020.  There has been much discussion among the colleges and district on the 
issue of spring break, please review the attached joint statement  which provides important 
information and considerations from those discussions and the ultimate agreement moving 
forward.  
 
I am thankful today and every day for our amazing community of f aculty, staff, and 
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https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__visionresourcecenter.cccco.edu_&d=DwMGaQ&c=fLaMFnpc1iXN3uKNdmpXowaaxaKKXnJ5KtwGqmlStPc&r=68d-Oe2m-iOY9aT414fB5jYEQ2JT2gbgUbTUxwzmp5E&m=kADqM0-zC_-f-j-9TmY56rR34IrKcFyFhtSlmx7X23E&s=P_11ChGCmIm7jWlrfplBRd6iefNV47KhiX2Bng3tuIo&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__cccconfer.zoom.us_j_299858221&d=DwMFAg&c=fLaMFnpc1iXN3uKNdmpXowaaxaKKXnJ5KtwGqmlStPc&r=yXwuInunEqmKfXyjtAx54Q&m=Vq7rKYX05gMw-kRpmo8YMer3kT1wjgfqTT9vUG1BG7A&s=L3COlSzWLNnauJk44KoOHQ9_oEkZ664wHQsjC-siYDc&e=
http://www.norcocollege.edu/
https://www.rccd.edu/admin/bfs/risk/Pages/covid_19.aspx
https://www.norcocollege.edu/online/Pages/index.aspx

